
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
05/03/2022 
COVID-19 Update: 
 
 
As of this afternoon, we have a total of 3 staff members and 6 residents 
that have tested POSITIVE for COVID-19.  All are doing well at this time. 
 
Due to the current spread of COVID-19 in our facility, we are asking everyone to minimize visitation. 
If you must visit, the following must be adhered to: 
 

• Screen upon entry 

• Mask at all times 

• Remain in your loved one's room, no wondering the halls  

• Adhere to the core principles of infection control  

• If you have symptoms or potential exposure, please do not visit. 
 
We appreciate your continued support during this pandemic. 
www.promptsuccor.com 
 
Sincerely, 

Mike and Brandie 
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